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ESK-95-188

November 1,1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Completion of the Quad Cities SEP Review

Reference: 1) J. L. Schrage to USNRC letter dated September 18, 1992

2) J. M. Taylor to J. J. O'Connor letter dated November 17, 1993

3) J. L. Schrage to USNRC letter dated March 21,1994

In the Reference (1) letter, Commonwealth Edison (Comed) discussed planned efforts to
address results of the Dresden Station Unit 2 Systematic Evaluation Program (SEP) at Quad
Cities Station. The reference (3) letter stated that all action plans had been developed with
projected completion dates for those action plans. The Quad Cities SEP project was initially
completed on February 15, 1995. 110 wever, one item (SEP-01) was re-opened to address an
NRC concern and was completed on June 15, 1995. The action item closure packages have
been provided to NRC Regional Inspectors for review.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Nick Chrissotimos,
Regulatory Assurance Supervisor, on (309) 654-2241, extension 3100.

Respectfully,

obi >

E. S. Kraf Jr. b
Site Vice President
Quad Cities Station

ec: C. Miller, NRC Senior Resident, Quad Cities
P.11iland, Project Manager, Region Ill
R. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
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